



A.R.H. Summer Fayre

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 1st July 2024, we will be having a non-uniform day. For this non-uniform day, we would love it if the children could bring in a donated item to be sold at the Summer Fayre, which will be taking place on Wednesday 3rd July from 3:35-5:15pm. Below are some ideas of what your child could bring in. We ask that everyone donates at least one item but if you are feeling generous and would like to give more, we would greatly appreciate it! The more donations we have, the more money we can raise for our school.

The items we would like to receive are:

- Nursery and Reception: Small gifts in good condition, small clean plant pots suitable for decorating or large pebbles suitable for decorating.
- Years 1 and 2: Sweets A bag will be coming home this week. Please fill it up with lots of sweeties! Please ensure that all sweets are nut and nut product free.
- Years 3 and 4: Cakes If it is a homemade cake, we would appreciate if it could be brought in on the Wednesday of the fayre so it is still nice and fresh! No foods containing nuts please.
- Years 5 and 6: A bottle If it contains alcohol, please ensure it is handed directly to your child's class teacher. It could be sauces, oils, toiletries or drinks.

Please make sure that any bottles, jars etc. are sealed and brand new. We would appreciate if all donations could be new or in a nearly new condition.

More information will be coming over the coming weeks about our incredible Summer Fayre; keep a look out on our school social media sites for more details.

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your support; these events simply couldn't happen without you!

Mrs Bourton and The Senior Leadership Team